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526 TITLE ONE PARENT INVOLVEMENT POLICY

. GENERAL STATEMENT OF POLICY

The District has qualified for Federal Title One funding. The funding will be used to
increase reading and math ability. Title programs require an advisory group to assist with
program determination and implementation. A Title One advisory group will be
developed by October 15th each year with meetings held in October and March. The
advisory group will consist of 2 District staff members and 3 parents of children
identified. This group will look at student progress and refine/define the program.



